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 May 3, 2010 

 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Meski,  

On behalf of Dr. Rebecca Lent, please find the revised English version of the agenda for the Kobe II 
By-catch Workshop attached. The Spanish and French versions will be posted on the tuna-org.org site 
shortly. The Steering Committee thanks all those who commented on earlier versions of the Agenda.  
 
Additionally, due to the timing constraints with securing visas to Australia, we kindly request that all 
registrations for the Kobe II by-catch meeting are finalized by May 14, 2010.  Online registration can 
be accessed at http://registration.ozaccom.com.au/ei/2010/kob10/. The Steering Committee also 
strongly encourages those States requiring assistance for travel to note such need on the registration 
form. Limited travel funding is still available.  

Please distribute this letter as appropriate. 

Kind Regards, 

Elizabeth English 
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